
 

 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS REGULATORY COMMISSION 

GRANT OF FREQUENCY AUTHORISATION 

“NOTICE” 

 

The Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (Commission) has granted Frequency 

Authorisation, with authorisation numbers “VRGFX/0165/2016 to VRGFX/0168/2016” inclusive, 

to BVI CABLE TV LIMITED. 

The terms and conditions of the authorisation are available for public scrutiny at the 

Commission’s office at 27 Fish Lock Road, Road Town, Tortola VG1110.  A copy of the 

authorisation is available at the Commission’s office for a fee of $10.00.   

 

Issued by the Telecommunications Regulatory Commission on the 19th day of March, 2016.     

 

(Sgd.) Guy Malone 

 CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER   

 

 


